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La Porte Police Sergeant Promoted 

 

On Friday November 20
th

, former La Porte Police Sergeant Matt Daeumer was officially 

promoted to the rank of Lieutenant by Chief Ken Adcox.   

 

Lieutenant Matt Daeumer has dedicated a substantial amount to the City of La Porte since 

he joined the La Porte Police Department in 1987.  After completing the academy at 

Alvin Community College he began his police career as a Patrol Officer where he 

initially served among various line units while also becoming a member of the 

Department’s SWAT Team. He later served with the Harris County Organized Crime and 

Narcotic Task Force and in 1994 was presented with the Texas Narcotic Officer’s 

Association’s, Narcotic Officer of the Year. Following his service with the Task Force, 

he took on the role of investigator with the Department’s Criminal Investigation Division 

until he promoted to the rank of Sergeant in 1997. 

 

During his tenure as Sergeant, Daeumer engaged in various supervisory assignments such 

as Patrol, Support Services, Range Master, and SWAT. Upon his current promotion, he is 

slated to become the Night-Shift Watch Commander for the Patrol Division. 

Additionally, Daeumer will continue on with his other role as Project Manager for the La 

Porte Police Department’s new OSSI Records Management System.   
 


